From: deidre olofsson

Sent: Wednesday, 24 July 2019 2:41 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Rixs creek continuation project air quality report- Howard Reed Letter 23/7/19
Attachments: 190723INDPIERedacted.pdf

Dear IPCN

Attached letter from Howard Reed to the IPCN, from the IPCN website.

As the addendum report or assessment report for air quality will not be available until 9th August 2019,
this clearly disadvantages the general public and other departments to make clear judgement of the
material.

Therefore a request for extension of time to make a submission related to air quality and also the
assessment report by the department should be considered at the end of September 2019.

regards
Deidre





